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EMPLOYEE  SPOTLIGHTS

Matthew Pritt
Custodian
Maintenance 
Employee Since 2023

Mitzi Bednar
Account Clerk I
Finance 
Employee Since 2015

Jason Dinkelo
Custodian 
Maintenance 
Employee Since 2021 

Matt’s fellow employee stated the 
following, “Matt is always happy and 
friendly. Matt does an excellent job 
bringing a smile to everyone’s face. 
He helps keep City Hall, the Library, 
and the Substation clean and looking 
good.”

Mitzi’s fellow employee stated the 
following, “Mitzi is always quick to 
help customers and fellow employees 
and is always willing to help however 
she can. She is a friendly face greeting 
people when they come into City Hall. 
Mitzi enjoys her job and works hard to 
do everything correctly. Mitzi always 
makes everyone feel welcome!”

Jason’s fellow employee stated the 
following, “Jason is always pleasant to 
work with, is extremely helpful, and 
does the job with the thought of 
excellence. Not only does he keep City 
Hall looking clean and nice, but also 
helps to keep the Library and 
Substation pristine.” 



EMPLOYEE ANNIVERSARIES

Zachary Bradfield– 

6 Years – Fire Dept. 
Andrew Burns– 
6 Years – Fire Dept.

Aaron Cohen– 
19 Years – Fire Dept. 

Kaycee Crislip–
1 Year – Public Works

Linda Delaney– 
4 Years – Parks & 
Recreation

Jackie Garton– 
3 Years – The Bridge

Phil Hart– 
35 Years –  Fire Dept. 

Alexis Humphreys– 
2 Years  – The Bridge

Amy Kelley–
18 Years – Finance

Andrea Kerr–
12 Years – Community 
Development  

Tristan Knapp– 
1  Year – The Bridge

Breanna Kniceley– 
3 Years – The Bridge

Robert Noworyta – 
2 Years – Code 
Enforcement

Brian Purkey–
31 Years – Police 
Dept.

Jill Rafter– 
2 Years – Library
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Tyler Sutter–
1 Year – The Bridge

Ali Walker–
3 Years – The Bridge



ANNOUNCEMENTS

The Bridge will be hosting a Senior Sock Hop on 
December 13th from 11:00am-1:00pm, for members and 
non-members 60 and older. This is a free event with 
finger foods available. RSVP to 304-848-8270 by 
12/8/2024. Wear flats, gym shoes, or your favorite socks! 

City Hall will be closed on Monday, 
November 11th for Veteran’s Day. 

City Hall will be closed in  
observance of Thanksgiving on 
Thursday, November 28th and Friday, 
November 29th. 



LIBRARY STAFF CITY HALL STAFF

BRIDGE STAFF



NEW HIRES & RETIREES 

❖ Patrick Ford – City Manager

❖ Zachary Olszewski – Police Officer 

❖ Ryan Hamrick – Police Officer 

❖ Richard Bartley – Police Officer 

❖ Caden Karge – Library Aide

❖ Erica Cottrill – Library Aide

❖ Ty Cottrill – Crewman 

WELCOME

❖ Sharon Sparks – Public Works – 20 

Years of Service

CONGRATULATIONS



DEPARTMENT INITIATIVES
POLICE DEPARTMENT

In a significant win for the community, the Bridgeport 
Police Department assisted in apprehending multiple 
suspects involved in a string of breaking-and-entering 
crimes that spanned the county. The spree included over 
40 stolen guns, break-ins of more than 200 vehicles, a 
stolen truck, and illicit drugs. Investigators also 
recovered over $16,000 in cash, upwards of $20,000 
worth of tools, and other stolen property. Officers 
dedicated extensive manpower to tracking down the 
perpetrators responsible for the months-long crime 
wave. This operation included close surveillance, drone 
operating, detailed evidence gathering, and coordination 
with nearby jurisdictions. The Bridgeport Police 
Department praised its officers for their relentless efforts 
and thanked the community for providing valuable 
information that aided the investigation. 



JOB 
OPENINGS

➢ Police Officer (Full-Time) 

➢ Internal Job Opening - Crewman 
III/Operator (Full-Time) - Public 
Works

➢ Internal Job Opening – Foreman 
(Full-Time) – Public Works

➢ Clip n’ Climb Operator (Part-
Time) – The Bridge
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